
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal:Angela Reynolds 

 

10th September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Covid Guidance 
 
Due to the increased number of Covid cases in the local area we would like to make some amendments to our 
working practice in order to keep our school community safe.  In addition to the measures that we already have 
in place, from Monday, we would request that all students and staff wear a face mask when in corridors.  
 
If we could also ask that students continue to participate in the twice weekly LFD home testing to ensure that any 
positive cases are picked up at the earliest possible opportunity.  Students have all been provided with a new 
testing kit today, if your child does not have a kit, please contact school reception and we will ensure one is 
issued.  It is also extremely important that any student with symptoms of COVID-19, even if mild, do not attend 
school.  If your child has symptoms, please arrange for a PCR test as soon as possible.  If you could inform the 
school if your child is self-isolating or has a positive test by contacting 
enquiries@corbyetchnicalschool.org.  Parents/carers can also log a positive test using the school test register. 
 
We will continue to monitor cases within school, in the local community and act upon advice from Public Health 
England where required.  Further information is available at: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-
19/  
 
I would like to thank you for your continued support over this time and will continue to communicate if any 
guidance changes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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